
 Hello KCIA Staff! 
 We have a LOFTY fundraising goal this year for Giving Tuesday and we need your help!  Dr. 
 Leone has been working on the possibility of a building expansion plan for the KCIA community. 
 We are clearly out of space and need much more of it! :) The 1st phase of the plan includes 
 moving the playground from where it currently is now, down to the lower lot.  With that being 
 said, we are raising funds for new and updated playground equipment for our Elementary 
 students.  Just imagine how wonderful this would be! 

 So, here is where you come in.  We need your help in spreading the word and we cannot meet 
 our goal without you!  Please send our Go Fund Me page out to your family, friends and 
 communities.  There are a lot of people looking for ways to provide financial support in their 
 communities for Giving Tuesday, so please let them know about KCIA! 

 https://gofund.me/26545001 
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